9-5-04

## Dear Federal Energy Regulatory Commission,

As a new property owner in Lake Almanor West I am very disturbed to learn of PG&E's plan to install "thermal curtains" on Lake Almanor and Butt Lake as part of the FERC Project 2105 relicensing. My plan to retire in 5 years to Lake Almanor and spend my golden years fishing and boating are in jeopardy. The risk to Lake Almanor and Butt Lake are not worth the rewards to fisheries downstream. I ask that you put yourself in the shoes of us that live and or recreate on Lake Almanor and Butt Lake and end this plan of "thermal curtains". Come visit this alternative to Lake Tahoe and you will see why this matters to us that live and play in this beautiful area of northeastern California. Please save our lakes.

ORIGINAL

Sincerely,

Mr. & Mrs. Chris Zahnd

115 Sweetgrass Drive Brentwood, CA 94513

114 Top of the West

Lake Almanor West

Chester, CA 96020